
Supplemental Document: Justification for a
no material/non-substantive change

ATF requests approval to make the following changes to IC OMB 1140-0072 (Explosives 
Employee Possessor Questionnaire - ATF Form 5400.28).

Change Requested:

 Per Executive Order 14168, the non-substantive change to ATF Form 5400.28 will 
include the removal of the word “non-binary” and its accompanying check box.


